
Resumption of e-Express service to
United Kingdom

     Hongkong Post today (January 11) announced that air service to the
United Kingdom (UK) is resuming to a limited extent, but as the air traffic
capacity provided by airlines is still unable to cope with the posting volume
of all airmail services, priority is given to the resumption of e-Express
service to the UK from tomorrow (January 12), while other airmail services
will continue to be suspended. The weight limit for e-Express service is two
kilograms with basic mail tracking data provided. As local postal operations
in the UK are still under the influence of the pandemic, delays in mail
delivery are expected.

     Members of the public may visit the web page of Hongkong Post
at www.hongkongpost.hk/en/about_us/whats_new/notices/index_id_1023.html to
refer to the service types currently available for overseas destinations.
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